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SALMON TECHNICAL TEAM REPORT REGARDING 2020 PRESEASON 
MANAGEMENT SCHEDULE AND SCOPE ANNUAL MANAGEMENT CYCLE 

AMENDMENT  
 
The Salmon Technical Team (STT) has reviewed Agenda Item E.3, Attachment 2: Draft Workplan 
for Proposed Changes to the Preseason Schedule in the Pacific Salmon Fishery Management Plan.  
As stated in the Workplan, it is likely that modifying the existing salmon management schedule 
would require amending the salmon Fishery Management Plan (FMP).  Beyond the issue of 
changes to the salmon management schedule, the Workplan also includes additional items that 
need updating in the FMP.  If the Council moves forward with a process to amend the salmon 
FMP, the STT will review the current FMP and provide a small list of additional items that could 
potentially be included in the FMP amendment process.   
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